Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DEP RFSOQ 2021016, Pensacola Bay Unpaved Roads Initiative

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is seeking professional engineering services to assess and identify unpaved stream crossings contributing the largest sediment loads to the Pensacola Bay watershed (Project). The winning contractor shall perform engineering design, surveying, and geodatabase development. The Department will post notice of any changes or additional meeting(s) on the Vendor Bid System (VBS) in accordance with section 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR).  Access the VBS at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu
